
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF DEADLINE EXTENSION 
 

 
Please be informed that, in order to ensure maximum participation in the selection procedure indicated 
below, the deadline for submitting applications for the "The Pier" Call for Students a.y. 2025/2026 – 
Apple Developer Academy, has been extended. 
 
The final deadline for submitting applications is extended to June 23, 2025, at 12:00 PM GMT+2. 
 
The ranking list of admitted candidates will be published on June 30, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Naples, June 18, 2025 
 


